
PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC MEETING

CHANGE TO THE PUBLIC MEETING OF THE COMMISSION DE LA
SÉCURITÉ PUBLIQUE

_________________________________________________________________________________

PROFILE OF THE SPVM CHIEF

PUBLIC MEETING

On September 20, 2022, notice was given of the Commission de la sécurité publique’s public meeting for
the presentation of the results of the consultations held to determine the required competencies and
qualities of the person who will be selected as the next chief of the Service de police de la Ville de
Montréal (SPVM).

Please note that the public meeting will be held on:

DATE AND TIME: TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2022, AT 9:30 A.M.
Council chamber at city hall (Lucien-Saulnier building)
155, rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5

For more details, please visit  the web page dedicated to the file.

PUBLICATION DATE: WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 – THE MONTREAL GAZETTE
REQUEST DATE: FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2022

https://bit.ly/3ByQNaU

